
Cool Cruisers of Southwest Florida, 
  
On behalf of the staff and students of Lorenzo Walker we would like to thank your 
club and its members for helping to make the 2017 Fly-In/Cruise-In such a great 
success The Fly-In/Cruise In was developed specifically to raise emergency 
scholarship monies for those deserving students to assist them in remaining in 
and completing their chosen program. Approximately 67% of our students require 
some form of financial aid to complete their training.  
  

Lorenzo Walker Technical College is a not-for-profit school and part of the Collier 
County Public School System that trains students for high paying jobs. Our 
certificate programs provided by the school are developed based on the needs 
and requests of our business community. Our adult students are trying to 
improve their economic situation.  The average wage increase is about $7.00 per 
hour, over their current salary, when they complete their program at LWIT and 
are placed in the workforce.  
  
LWTC graduates serve our community infrastructure in almost every capacity. 
Over 90% these students remain in Collier County upon graduation, and these 
graduates are everywhere in our community and hence our lives.  
  
On behalf of our staff and students, please accept our heartfelt thanks and 
appreciation for your club’s generous support of our Fly-In/Cruise in. Without you 
it would not be possible to attract the public to this event that supports our 
student success! 
Hope to see you again next year-  

With sincerest gratitude, 

  

Jack Izbicki 

  
  

 
Jack Izbicki 
Computer Systems and Information Technology Instructor 
Department Chair Business Ed. and Technology 
Lorenzo Walker Technical College 
239-377-0936 
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